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Honorable Michael P. Victorino

Mayor, County of Maui
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL

For Transmittal to; Date

Honorable Alice L. Lee, Chair

and Members of the Maui County Council
200 South High Street
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793

Dear Chair Lee and Members:

GRANT REVENUE -/DEPARTMENT OF HOUSING AND HUMAN
CONCERNS - HOUSING PROGRAM - OHANA ZONE
AFFORDABLE HOUSING FOR HOMELESS FAMILIES

KAHULUl
SUBJECT:

In accordance with Ordinance No. 5217, Bill 46 (2021) Draft 1 Fiscal Year 2022 Budget,
we are hereby transmitting to you a copy of the notice of grant award from the State of Hawaii,
Department of Human Services, for the subject grant, in the amount of $864,200, of which
$432,100 has been appropriated in FY22.

Thank you for your attention to the matter. Should you have any questions, please feel
free to contact me at Ext. 7805.

LORI TSUHAKO, LSW, ACSW

Director of Housing and Human Concerns

Attachment Z\-52D
TO SUPPORT AND EMPOWER OUR COMMUN)(3QUj\j|Y CCMPiUNlCA! UN NO.

POTENTIAL FOR PERSONAL WELL-BEING
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Contract No. DHS-19-GOV-0084STATE OF HAWAII

DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES
P. 0. Box 339

Honolulu, Hawai'i 96809-0339

June 14, 2019

Ms, Lori Tsuhako, Director
County of Maui, Department of Housing & Human Concerns
2200 Main Street, Suite 546
Wailuku, HI 96793

Notice of Award / Ghana Zone-Kahului Affordable Housing for Homeless FamiliesRE:

Dear Director Tsuhako:

This letter is a notice of the State of Hawaii's intent to award the County of Maui (County)
Department of Housing & Human Concerns, a contract in the amount of $864,200.00 to
develop and administer the Kahului Affordable Housing for Homeless Families (KAHHF) Program
on the island of Maui, for the period beginning June 15, 2019 through June 14, 2022. This letter
reflects both parties intent to enter into this contract. The award is conditioned upon the
execution of a contract that has been sent to the County for review and approval.

The notice of award is issued as the first step in the award and contracting process. Upon final
execution of the contract a copy will be forwarded to you, and the County will be eligible for
reimbursement for costs incurred on and following the contract start date and through the
contract period, subject to the contract terms.

Invoices submitted for payment will be subject to the State's review and approval. The State
reserves the right to reject any invoice for payment if the costs Incurred are not eligible per the
contract terms. Should you have any questions on the execution of this contract, please contact
Community and Development Specialist Emma Grochowsky at (808) 586-0009 or by e-mail at
emma.f.grochowskv(5)hawaii.gov.
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Scott S.Morishige, MSW
Gov?nTor's Coordinator on Homelessness

AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY AGENCY


